Kruchell, Carrie L.

From: Kruchell, Carrie L.

Sent: Friday, March 25, 2016 8:43 AM

To: ‘Stuart Stapleton’

Cc: Gene Cieply; Baker, Bryan; Honey, Kelly; Knauss, Elizabeth; Richard Vaughn
(Richard.Vaughn@dep.state.fl.us)

Subject: RE: RAI Extension -- DEP Application for Permit Modification # 34875-HO-012

Hi Stuart.

EQFL’s request for a 30-day extension of the Responses to the RAI for the Permit Modification Application is approved.
Please submit the required information by April 28, 2016.

Thanks and regards,

Carrie L, Kruchel, PG

Professional Geologist Il

Florida Department of Environmental Protection
Hazardous Waste Program & Permitting, Rm 319-F
2600 Blair Stone Road, MS 4560

Tallahassee, FL 32399

850-245-8765
Carrie.L.Kruchell@dep.state.fl.us

Please note: Florida has a broad public records law. Most written communications to or from state employees are public records and may be made available to the
public or media upon request. This email communication, and future emails to my attention may therefore be subject to public disclosure.

From: Stuart Stapleton [mailto:Stuart.Stapleton@usecology.com]

Sent: Friday, March 25, 2016 8:21 AM

To: Kruchell, Carrie L. <Carrie.L.Kruchell@dep.state.fl.us>

Cc: Gene Cieply <Gene.Cieply@usecology.com>; Baker, Bryan <Bryan.Baker@dep.state.fl.us>
Subject: RAI Extension

Carrie,

After careful consideration, EQ Florida is requesting a 30-day extension to the RAI submittal due date. Please
let me know if you need anything further at this time.

Stuart Stapleton

stuart.stapleton@usecology.com







C US ecology

7202 East 8th Avenue, Tampa, FL 33619
813.319.3400 813.628.0842

Delivered via E-Mail
March 25, 2016

Ms. Carrie Kruchell, P.G.

Professional Geologist, P.G.

Division of Waste Management

Florida Department of Environmental Protection
2600 Blair Stone Road, MS 4560

Tallahassee, FL 32399-2400

Re:  First Request for Additional Information (RAI)
Hillsborough County - Hazardous Waste
Facility Name: EQ Florida, Inc.

Facility ID: FLD 981 932 494
DEP Application No.: 34875-H0-012

Dear Ms. Kruchell:

Due to unexpected delays in the completion of certain key portions of the above
referenced RAI, EQ Florida, Inc. is formally requesting a 30-day extension to the
March 29, 2016 submission deadline. The submittal extension to April 28, 2016 will
allow EQ Florida the time necessary to deliver a complete and thorough submittal.

Thank you for your consideration and understanding in the matter.

Sincerely,

Stuart Staglton

Stuart Stapleton
EHS Manager

Cc:  Bryan.Baker, DEP - Bryan.Baker@dep.state.fl.us
Gene Cieply, EQ Florida, Inc. - Gene.Cieply@usecology.com

USecology.com
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